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The Citation
April

THANK YOU OWEN MURPHY, P.C. 
 Thank you to Owen Murphy, P.C. for the generous donation of the “Kids’ Cor-
ner” to the Family Law Resource Center. 

 The Family Law Resource Center would like to thank Owen Murphy, P.C. for the 
generous donation of the “Kids’ Corner” to the Family Law Resource Center.  The area has 
a driving fun rug and matchbox cars, books and a table and chairs for coloring pictures 
while mom or dad finish their important paperwork.  The children enjoy it and the parents 
and staff appreciate it!  
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Bignault & Carter 
Is Seeking an Associate Attorney 

Small Savannah law firm is seeking an associate attorney who has passed the 

Georgia bar exam. Must have strong research abilities and writing skills, some 

practice experience would be helpful but not required. Should have strong ties to 

the geographical area as well as an interest in labor law.  Please send your Re-

sume, writing sample and references to lcarter@bc-laws.com.  
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The GLSP Savannah office has officially launched the 

“Younger Lawyers for Justice” campaign to support the mission 

of Georgia Legal Services Program to provide civil legal services 

for persons with low incomes and to create equal access to jus-

tice and opportunities out of poverty. The campaign, which start-

ed April 1st, is in partnership with the YLD, who will be hosting 

the mid-rally event in May. More details regarding the mid-rally 

event to come. 

We ask that you consider a gift of just $25 by visiting 

glsp.org, clicking on the Donate Now button, and designating 

your gift to Younger Lawyers for Justice – Savannah.  The cam-

paign goal is to raise $10,000 by July 1.  We can do it with your 

help!  Please give what you can.  Every gift counts! Thank you 

for your continuous support of this great cause! 

 Looking for a PT/FT Paralegal?  Interested in 

hosting a Paralegal Intern for the Spring/Fall (15-

weeks) or Summer (8-weeks) Semesters?  If so, 

contact Debra R. Geiger, Esq., Paralegal Studies 

Department Head at Savannah Technical College at 

912-443-5715 or dgeiger@savannahtech.edu.   

Our students and recent graduates are eager to work 

with you and your business! 

Contact Savannah Tech for Paralegal Interns 
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The Summer Institute is the premier convention 
of faculty, staff, and administrators of 

universities, community colleges, technical 
colleges, and other higher education institutions 

on conflict resolution.  

Summer Institute 0n 
Conflict Management in Higher Education  

The 2017 Summer Institute at Jekyll Island Club Hotel  

June 11-15, 2017  
Limited Space !! 

Registration ends May 5, 2017  

Sunday, June 11-Wednesday, June 14 
28-Hour General Mediation Traning 

Dr. Sherrill Hays & Dr. Timothy Hedeen 
$1100.00 

Monday, June 12-Tuesday, June 13 
Specialized Issues in Domestic Violence Mediation 

Dr. Susan Raines 
$800.00 

One Day Workshops are $400.00 per workshop 

Monday June 12, 2017 
The Art & Science of Meeting Facilitation:Deepen your skills — Dr. Timothy Hedeen 

Tuesday June 13, 2017 
Negotiation Skills for every Context: Keys to Success — Dr. Sherrill Hayes 

Wednesday June 14, 2017 
Advanced Mediation: Contemporary Developments in Practice and Policy — Dr. Timothy Hedeen 

Wednesday June 14, 2017 
Conflict Management for Managers — Dr. Susan Raines 

Summer Institute participants will be responsible for their hotel stay at discounted room rates arranged 
Through Jekyll Island Club Hotel 

For additional information, please contact the Center for Conflict Management, Ellen Lahtinen (407) 578-6115 
Email: elahtine@kennesaw.edu | Website: http://conflict.hss.kennesaw.edu/ 
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The Savannah Bar Association is always seeking content for upcoming 
editions of The Citation. Members are encouraged to submit: 
 
 your professional and personal announcements 
 law- related advertisements 
 articles or announcements regarding your preferred philanthropies 
 other written submissions 
 
Suggestions for improving The Citation are also always welcome. Finally, 
we love to receive photographs and video to share with our readers! Bear 
in mind that our readers include not only current SBA members, but also 
many judges and law school students. 
 
Please contact us at SBACitation@gmail.com with submissions or 
inquiries. 

Now Open for Submissions 

The Savannah Trial Lawyers Association will hold its 

next luncheon on Tuesday, May 30, 2017, 12 noon, at 

the Savannah Golf Club. Honorable Hermann W. 

Coolidge, Jr. of the State Court of Chatham County 

and Honorable Elizabeth Gobeil of the Georgia State 

Board of Workers' Compensation are the guest speak-

ers. If you are interested in attending, please contact 

STLA President Zach Thomas at (912) 233-6600 or 

zhthomas@aol.com. The STLA will present its annu-

al scholarship award to a high school senior at the 

May luncheon. Please contact Danny Justus at 

djustus@laskycooperlaw.com for more information. 

The Savannah Trial Lawyers Association Luncheon 

Honorable Elizabeth Gobeil 

Honorable  
Hermann W. Coolidge, Jr. 


